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Table Talk 

 

 

To our members at Table Mountain Golf Club, it’s very unfortunate that we are suffering 
from the heavy smoke in the valley due to the forest fires in our immediate area. In time 
and the cooler weather just around the corner, these fires will be extinguished. If you plan 
on playing golf be sure to protect yourself by wearing a mask. There are fine ash partials in 
the air, be safe. 

We will continue to implement SDR (social distancing requirements) at the Club until this 
Covid-19 virus in our County dissipates to lower levels set by our Governor. With this being 
said we will continue minimal service in the Bar and Grill area and only single individuals in 
the Pro shop, until our restriction levels lower in Butte County. I appreciate our staff for   
doing their part in keeping the Bar and Grill, Pro Shop and carts sanitized for our patrons 
use. 

Todd Moran and his staff have done a great job orchestrating and delivering an SDR                  
program that allows the Golf Club to continue to remain open for our membership, as well 
as for outside play.  It’s our goal to continue to keep all patrons safe and playing the game of 
golf, which is essential to our mind and bodies. 

As everyone can see the golf course is in very good shape. Teeing areas, fairways and the 
greens are in the best shape during this very hot summer. We will continue this trend and 
thanks to our Superintendent Alejandro and his staff, they are doing a great job preparing a 
golf course for our membership. So, if you see one of the grounds crew, thank them for 
their efforts and keeping the course maintained during the hottest time of the year.    

During your time out on the golf course notice the small but needed improvements being 
completed out on the course.  We refurbished one of the maintenance buildings to keep it 
secure, we installed a barrier to assist protecting the solar panels from being damaged, and 
we repaired sections of the cart paths to provide a smoother surface. We will continue to 
make improvements, with the help of very proactive Board of Directors who are involved 
and want to see continued improvements at Table Mountain GC. 

 
President of your Board of Directors, 

Roberto Esparza 



September 2020 
Kelly Ridge Ladies Club  Tuesdays,  September 1, 8, 15, 22, & 29 9:00 am TT                 

TMGC Ladies Club   Thursdays, September 3, 10, 17, & 24 8:30 am TT                

Men’s Club Tournament  Sunday, September 6    8 am TT                                          

Oroville City 2 BB    Saturday & Sunday, Sept. 12 & 13  8 am TT                                                                     

St. Thomas Tournament  Saturday, September 19   8 am TT                                 

October 2020 
Kelly Ridge Ladies Club  Tuesdays, October 6, 13, 20, & 27  9:00 am TT                 

TMGC Ladies Club   Thursdays, October 1, 8, 15, 22, & 29 8:30 am TT              

Bob Beever Memorial   Saturday, October 10    8 am TT                                                                              

Men’s Club Players Cup  Saturday, October 11    8 am TT                       

Oroville City Individual  Saturday & Sunday, October 17 & 18  8 am TT                        

Men’s Club Annual Meeting  Sunday, October 25    8 am TT                                 

Nor Cal Girls HS Champ  Monday, October 26    10 am TT                                   

Glow Ball Tournament  Friday, October 30 (TBD)                                                 

                                                 

 TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun     SG= Shot Gun     BYO= Book your own TT 

Individual 
October 17th & 18th 


